
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB–2702/1dn
MGG:wlj:kjf

September 26, 2001

Based on my conversation with DNR, it appears that only six snowmobile dealers in
the state who process registration applications will also do this for private sales, and
that this is the problem that needs addressing.  DNR hopes that more of these dealers
will act as registration agents due to the increase in the budget act of the amount of
the issuing fee retained by these registration agents.

In an attempt to get at this problem, I drafted this additional exception.  Please review
this draft carefully to determine whether it achieves your intent.  I also suggest that
you allow DNR to review it prior to introduction to see if this solution to the problem
is feasible.
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